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Product Change Notice

January 4, 2021

Dear valued customer

Thank you for your support in the past years.

We apologize to inform you that we are recommending the gold flash version as our standard on the below
listed part # series.

08CH-A-XX-IDC (Tin plated)

08SH-A-XX-TS-SMT-PP-T/R (Tin plated)

Recommended Gold Flash P/N’s are listed below.

08CH-A-XX-G-IDC (Gold Flash)

08SH-A-XX-GS-SMT-PP-T/R (Gold Flash)

This change was the result of our customer base popularity and demand on the Gold Flash version.
If you have any questions, please call your local Adam Tech Technical Support Center.

One of our customer Service representatives will respond to your questions or direct your call

to someone who can. For the number of your closest Technical Support Center, please go to
http://www.adam-tech.com/index.php

Thank you for your cooperation in this product transition. We regret any inconvenience that
discontinuing this product on certain platforms may cause your organization. Our support staff
is available to assist you in any way possible.

Sincerely,

Scott Sokoli

R et Lokt
QC/Engineering Manager

Adam Tech, Inc.
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Part numbers being discontinued
08CH-A-02-IDC
08CH-A-03-IDC
08CH-A-04-IDC
08CH-A-05-IDC
08CH-A-06-IDC
08CH-A-08-IDC
08CH-A-09-IDC
08CH-A-10-IDC
08SH-A-02-TS-SMT-PP-T/R
08SH-A-03-TS-SMT-PP-T/R
08SH-A-04-TS-SMT-PP-T/R
08SH-A-05-TS-SMT-PP-T/R
08SH-A-06-TS-SMT-PP-T/R
08SH-A-08-TS-SMT-PP-T/R
08SH-A-09-TS-SMT-PP-T/R
08SH-A-10-TS-SMT-PP-T/R



